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Date:  04/11/2019 

Please ask for: Jamie Behling 

Direct dial: 01394 444780 

Email: Jamie.behling@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 
 
Dear Mrs Rebecca Todd 
 
Re: Removal of BT Payphones – O/S Maybush Inn, Cliff Road, Waldringfield 
 
The District Council is writing to you as part of its formal consultation process regarding BT’s 
current program of proposed public payphone removals which affects a payphone located in your 
parish. It is the responsibility of the District Council to canvas the opinions of the local community 
on the removal of payphones and determine whether to veto their removal or not. More 
information on the removal process can be found online – 
http://stakeholders.ofcom.org.uk/binaries/consultations/uso/statement/removals.pdf  
 
Should the District Council agree to the removal of the payphone facility, BT does also offer Parish 
Councils and registered charities the facility to adopt a kiosk, taking ownership of the kiosk for a 
fee of £1 thereby protecting the heritage of the community. More information on the adoption 
process can be found online – http://bt.com/adopt   
 
The consultation period with BT will close on 27th January 2020; therefore all responses to this 
consultation letter should be submitted to the District Council Planning Department for 
consideration within four weeks of the date of this letter. Please specify the Parish Councils 
recommendation on the proposal to remove the payphone within the attached table that should 
specify the recommendation and reasons to accept or object to the proposed payphone removal. 
Please also indicate within the table whether the Parish Council would be interested in adoption of 
the kiosk.  
 
All correspondence should be marked for the attention of Charlie Bixby. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Charlie Bixby (Assistant Planning & Enforcement Officer) 

 

http://stakeholders.ofcom.org.uk/binaries/consultations/uso/statement/removals.pdf
http://bt.com/adopt
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Consultation Return 

BT Payphone Removal Programme 

 

Parish/Town Council Waldringfield 

Payphone Address O/S Maybush Inn, Cliff Road, Waldringfield 

Payphone Number 01473 736611 

Calls made in past year 1 

Accept/Object Object 

Comments/Reasons The Parish Council strongly feels this is an 
essential payphone due to its close proximity 
to a defibrillator. To access the defibrillator, a 
call needs to be made to the emergency 
services. The mobile signal is very poor here 
(near the river) and there may be a need to 
make a call for a defibrillator code when the 
pub is closed. 

Would the Parish/Town Council wish to adopt 
the kiosk? 

The Parish Council wishes the payphone to 
remain operational. 
 

 
Date: 13th November 2019   Signed: Rebecca Todd  Parish Clerk 


